
Mr. Gethon G. Roberts 
1300 South Third Street 
Clinton, Indiana 47842 

Dear tJir. Robert : 

October 10, 1973 

We acknowledge receipt of your donation of $300.00 
for which we thank you. 

Enclosed is our receipt No. 17197. 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 

To be put on English publication list. 


